
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
21 August 2025 

FINBAR ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT OF COMPANY SECRETARY 
 
Finbar Group Limited (ASX: FRI), Western Australia’s leading apartment development 
company, advises that Mr Scott Cameron, General Manager, has been appointed as 
Company Secretary of the Company and its subsidiaries, effective 21 August 2025.  
 
Mr Cameron holds a Master of Business Administration (MBA) and is an affiliated member of 
the Governance Institute of Australia. He brings more than 17 years of executive experience 
spanning project coordination, corporate operations, governance, industry advocacy, and 
regulatory compliance within the property development industry.  
 
Ms Jennifer Lim has resigned from the role of Company Secretary as part of Finbar’s 
broader succession planning and strategic management reorganisation. Ms Lim will dedicate 
full attention to her role as Chief Financial Officer, with ongoing responsibility for financial 
systems enhancement, treasury management, statutory compliance, and enterprise risk 
management.  
 
The Board extends its sincere thanks to Ms Lim for her dedicated service as Company 
Secretary and looks forward to her continued leadership and contribution to the Group’s 
financial and operational performance.  
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Approved for release by the Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Scott Cameron 
Company Secretary 
Finbar Group Limited 
Email: info@finbar.com.au 

Shane Murphy / Mike Groves 
FTI Consulting 
Mobile: 0420 945 291 / 0427 065 551 
Email: shane.murphy@fticonsulting.com / 
mike.groves@fticonsulting.com 

 


